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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

David Stawick, Secretary Commodity

I just found out that you are planning to change the laws again regarding the forex market. RIN 3038-AC61 At least how it will
limit me as an individual trader. I strongly feel by doing this you will stop a lot of small individual traders, and still allow large
trading companies and Banks their fiscal irresponsibility’s that they have shown in past. I use money management. How much
money did the banks need form the government? That’s not being responsible for their actions. DO NOT GIVE AWAY MY
RIGHTS AS AN AMERICAN TO MAKE MY OWN CHOICES. Last I check we were still a free country. Let us make our
decisions without government restraints that only hurt the small investor and benefit the rich or banks. Thank you for taking the
time to read this.

Best Regards,

Johnathan Lundy


